
 Student Affairs Agenda, September 13, 2021 
  

 

  Hampton Township School District 
Voting Meeting 

Monday, September 13, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. 
Hampton Middle School Auditorium  

(This meeting is being audio/video recorded.) 
 

 STUDENT AFFAIRS AGENDA 
Mrs. Trisha Webb, Chair 

 
To: Ms. Balason, Ms. Hamlin, Mr. Jarrell, Mrs. Midgley, Mr. Shages, Mr. Stein, Mr. Vasko, Mr. Wesley, Dr. Loughead 

Dr. Cunningham and Mr. Kline 

 
ACTION ITEMS             
 
1. It is recommended and I move that the Board approves a High School Club Name Change, from the On Location Club to 

the Film Club.      
 

Discussion: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Action:  Moved:                             Second:                             Aye:                            Nay: _______________ 
 

 
2. It is recommended and I move that the Board approves the Showcase Club as a High School Club Pilot. 
 

Discussion: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Action:  Moved:                             Second:                             Aye:                            Nay: _______________ 
 

OLD BUSINESS            
 
 None at this time. 
 

NEW BUSINESS             
 
Mrs. Webb welcomed three High School class officers to provide an update to the Board.  
 
Miss Conte said the school year has started smoothly given the adjustments to school start time and parking changes.  
 
Regarding school start times, she said the student council has been hearing positive feedback, so far, and that students seem to 
be getting more sleep. The only concerns raised involved extracurricular activities.  
 
Additionally, Miss Conte said that Student Council is currently planning Homecoming, which is slated for October 2. She said 
they are excited to be working on securing an outdoor venue. 
 
Mr. Wesley praised the High School students regarding the parking situation, adding that the Board appreciates the fact that 
there have not been any complaints about littering. Further, Dr. Loughead thanked members of Student Council for presenting, 
wishing them luck in planning Homecoming.  
 
Mrs. Webb presented two action items that will be considered for approval at the September 13 meeting: 
 A request to change a high school club name from “On Location Club” to the “Film Club.” 
 A request from the High School to pilot the Showcase Club.   
 
Dr. Cunningham said as a pilot club, the teacher who sponsors the club would receive a $250 stipend. If the pilot is successful, 
the club may be considered for official club status next year.   
           
*Attachments 


